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Pushing further dependency on electric only is foolish and expensive.   Electric 

distribution has proven not to be reliable during the most critical heating and food 

preparation times.   Our electric in Oregon has a carbon footprint and this continues 

to be ignored.   Proven studies have shown that eliminating natural gas as an 

alternative energy source would reduce Oregon's carbon footprint by 15 through 

2050 while costing the consumer undue financial burdens.    No on this poorly 

designed bill. 


